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We have all settled into our new school year beautifully! Our new topic is 

‘This is me’ so we have been getting to know each other and our names. We 

have painted self portraits for display and have drawn and talked about our 

families at home.    

Our first story to read and explore is Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We have 

retold the story using story characters and through pictures in our Black Pen 

Drawing books. We’ve made character puppets and bear collage pictures.  

We’ve enjoyed playing 

together in the home 

corner role play area.    



We have enjoyed 

playing and turn 

taking with the 

trikes and scooters 

in our outdoor area.  

We’ve played and      

compared the sounds of 

the different musical      

instruments and have 

made our own using the 

junk modelling.  

Maths. We have built  

towers using the blocks 

and counted how high they 

were. We’re made patterns 

with the 2d shapes and  

Beatrice even made a   

pattern in the play dough!  

We love listening to stories — we listen to 

them altogether as a class and love to ask to 

listen to them when we are choosing too.  



Squiggle Whilst You 

Wiggle and Dough 

Disco have become an 

instant favourite for  

everyone!  

We have enjoyed our new morning ‘snack 

and chat’ time. This week we learned 

each others names, our favourite     

breakfast and about each others families.  

The marbles, sand pit, small world 

dinosaurs and construction bricks 

have been popular this week.  



In Early Years we go outdoors in all weathers — the rain and storm       

certainly didn’t stop us! We were very independent when putting on the wet 

suits and wellies and had a great time jumping in the puddles.   

The creative area, junk modelling and writing areas are always popular — 

we have been very creative and independent in our choices.  


